



Chair Wurtz,

Enclosed with this letter you will find a resolution the NISG Senate recently passed in support of a Dead Week or Dead Days on campus at UNI.  After much discussion, the Senate feels that a dead day in each of our classes would be put to good use.  As you know from your student’s concerns, there are a myriad of papers, projects, tests, and presentations required during the final days of the semester.  Taking the time to fully prepare for each one, we feel, would lead to better success in our courses.

I hope that if you have any questions or concerns you will bring them to my attention or the attention of the Vice President of the Student Body.  Thank you for taking the time to review our resolution.

Sincerely,


Kevin Shannon
Speaker of the Senate
Northern Iowa Student Government
